
April 5, 2021 

 

Dear Boys & Girls Club Families:  

With the recent Supreme Court decision overturning the mask mandate, we wanted to 

update you on our Boys & Girls Club policy. We will continue to require all students, 

staff and visitors to wear face coverings while in the buildings that our programs are run 

in. This will remain in effect throughout the remainder of the school year. It is important 

to note that the decision by the State Supreme Court does not affect local face covering 

orders by counties or municipalities or mandatory face covering policies authorized by 

employers.   

The Fond du Lac County Health Department continues to advise wearing face 

coverings and the Boys & Girls Club will continue following their guidance throughout 

the pandemic. Your continued support with these practices is greatly appreciated. 

Thank you for continuing to be a partner as we work to do our best to keep our staff, 

kids and families healthy. 

 

As a reminder, please see below for a couple of notes regarding our policy:  

1. Any youth who refuses to wear a facemask will not be able to stay at the Club 

and a parent/guardian will be called to pick them up.  

2. Youth will not be required to wear facemasks while eating, drinking or while doing 

activities outside. 

3. It is recommended that facemasks be washed daily, so we will be sending them 

home with your child every night. 

4. We will provide a paper bag for your child to place their mask in when they take it 

off. 

5. If possible, please write your child's name on their mask so we know who to 

return it to if it gets lost.  

 

Thank you in advance for your continued assistance and cooperation. We appreciate all 

you have done to help us keep the youth in our programs healthy and safe over the last 

year and we look forward to a great spring as we successfully finish out our school year 

programs and move into the summer!  

 

Your Boys & Girls Club Family 


